
From: Camron Settlemier
To: Sen.LewFrederick@state.or.us; Rep.BradWitt@state.or.us; Sen.FredGirod@state.or.us; Sen Taylor;

Rep.SalEsquivel@state.or.us; rep.kenhelm@state.or.us; Rep Lewis; Rep Power; JWMNR Exhibits
Subject: FIX HB2007 or vote NO!
Date: Wednesday, June 21, 2017 10:05:27 AM

HB2007 is a special interest gift to greedy developers that care nothing about the communities they “serve”. This
bill will not help affordable housing, it will only allow developers to make a quicker buck by destroying the
protections for both historic resources and developmental landscapes in cities throughout Oregon. Facts prove that
developers do not tear down historic structures for affordable housing, they tear them down to build larger gaudy
structures that are more expensive to line their guilded pockets! Save the character of Oregon Cities, Vote NO on
HB2007!

Camron Settlemier
Woodburn, Oregon
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